

Addressing the Needs of Students & Community

January 4, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians and Community members,

On behalf of the Saint Clair Area School District, I would like to invite you to be a part of our Comprehensive Planning team. Community engagement is a key aspect of our success, so we hope you will consider joining us to identify our relative strengths and weaknesses to determine our next steps as a district to maintain compliance with state and federal mandates.

If you are interested in contributing, please mark your calendars for:

January 16, 2019

February 20, 2019

March 20, 2019

April 17, 2019 (if necessary)

We will meet in the Large Group Instruction (LGI) Room from 3:30-4:30 pm.

In order for us to prepare sufficient handouts, please call the district office on or before January 14th if you plan on attending. Thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely,

Sarah Yoder, Ed.D.

Sarch Yoker

Superintendent